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Ms. Wanda Rogers )
Director of Human Services

Hampton Department of Human Services

1320 LaSalle Avenue

Hampton, VA 23669

SUBJECT: FY 2016 Continuum of Care (CoC) Grant Agreement
FY2016 GVPHC Planning Project
Grant Number: VA0306L3F051600

Dear Ms. Rogers:

Congratulations on the final selection of the FY2016 GVPHC Planning Project
for renewal grant funding under the FY 2016 Continuum of Care (CoC) program. All conditions
attached to your award for this project have been met or are in process of being met.

The operating start date of the Grant is May 1, 2018, (eligible expenses incurred on or after this
date through April 30, 2019, may be reimbursed through the grant). Upon execution of this New Grant
Agreement by you and HUD, HUD will obligate the total funds for this project in the amount of
$58,754.00 allocated as follows:

1. Planning Grant $58.754
2. Grant for operating $__
3. Grant for supportive services S
4. Grant for rental assistance s
5. Grant for HMIS $

6. Grant for administration $



I have enclosed three (3) copies of the Grant Agreement that constitute the agreement between
Hampton Department of Human Services and HUD. Please sign all three copies and return them to this
office within two weeks of receipt of this letter. When they are received, HUD will sign and execute
them and return one to you.

Please note that your grant cannot begin and HUD cannot disburse any funds to you for this
project until the Grant Agreement is fully executed.

If you have any questions, please call me at (804) 822-4831. Staff requiring technical assistance
should contact Ms. Pearl C. Peebles at (804) 822-4831. We look forward to working with you toward
the successtul continuation of your Continuum of Care (CoC) project.

Sincerely,

Ronni Legette

Director

Enclosures



